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College Counseling Newsletter, February 2020

Welcome February! College Counseling is pleased to share the following updates and
important dates for February:

Class of 2020

College Applications Update
e Don'’t forget to complete the College Leave Form and process before taking college
visits.
e Please keep your college counselor updated with admission decisions, scholarship
offers, and application updates. After Chapel on Monday, February 10 there will have a
brief meeting to update college decisions.

College Counseling Events (register in College Counseling or in Naviance)

Tennessee Tech’s Transitioning into College. Join Dr. Tittle, Assoc. Director, in Bond Library
Monday, February 10 at 6:40 PM to learn about life on a college campus

Winter Break College Tours
e Thursday, February 12 — Vanderbilt University, leaving Rand at 8:45 AM
e Friday, February 13 — Middle Tennessee State University, leaving Rand at 9:00 AM

Free Practice SAT (offered by Revolution Prep)
Date: Saturday, February 22

Time: 7:45 AM

Where: Bond Library

Please bring a calculator and snacks

Class of 2021 and beyond, an important update regarding Naviance!

The Class of '21 will be the final class to use the online college planning tool known as Naviance.
Naviance will soon be replaced by a fresher tool called Scoir (pronounced “score”). Rollout of Scoir will

begin early March.

Please see College Counseling with questions or concerns.
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